
 
 

Well, the time has come to book your flight and set sights on Adelaide for the 8th to 10th of 

September 2021. 

The boarders are open and with the vaccine rollouts it looks safe to travel around Australia again and 

catch up with all our likeminded mates. 

Sadly, it does not look as if we will be able to fly in our International guests other than New Zealanders, 

but we are confident that we will still have them live on screen to give us the International updates as 

promised. 

Our schedule is still in draft, given there may be some inclusions closer to the time should the 

Australian bubble open. But until then we plan on meeting and greeting you all on the 8th of September 

at the Standard Grand Hotel on the seaside in September 2021. 

Our sponsors are very keen to show us everything new and innovative as well as our most loved 

favourites. There are multiple workshops, fabulous plenary, and concurrent sessions on all those topics 

of interest including some new facts about where we are headed in 2023. 

So, whilst instead of our 20th anniversary, it will now be our 21st anniversary year and we will surely 

have fun in the proposed networking events. 

We will be limited in numbers, given the times, so get in early and register now on www.aamhp.org.au 

Please note that all pricing, as was last year has been maintained, so definitely a bargain in these 

times. Not to mention get in early with all the cheap air travel being advertised at present. 

See you in September 

AAMHP “Everybody Matters” Conference – Face to face! 

Conference Event Organiser - Mob: 419483916 – pippawright@pipspl.com  

Reference to conference @ www.aamhp.org.au 

   

Plenty to see and do in Adelaide – Stay for the weekend!  
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